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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 June 14, 2025 
 

Franklin Park Police officers at approximately 7:20 p.m. were dispatched to Gouin Park located 
at 2400 Scott Street in Franklin Park for a large gathering at the park. 
 
Upon arrival, officers encountered several thousand guests both in the pool area and outside the 
gated area. It is estimated that the crowd reached 6000. 
 
For the safety of all the party was shut down and guests were asked to leave the area. 
 
Over 100 police officers from all over the area responded to a request by our agency to assist in 
dispersing the crowd.  
 
By 10 p.m. all individuals were dispersed from the area, no one was injured, and no arrests were 
made. 
 

 
Michael Witz  

Director of Police 
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